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Well reunion time is over for 1995. We all had a great time as expected. 
The festivities started Friday afternoon with some of ns enjoying some 
good conversation in our hospitality room. The room filled up as our 
members and their guests arrived. Dick Brown gets the early bird award 
as he was apparently  first to arrive. Wes Smale and Terry Morris will 
have to share the long distance award as both came from Wisconsin.  
The better late than never award was shared by several as dinner was 
served. By the way, if you said you were coming and didn’t show up, 
we still had to pay 1(\r those dinners! Saturday started off well as we had 
lunch and then went off as a group shopping  in Atlanta. One of our 
stops was a shopping area known as "Vietnam Town". Many of us were 
afraid we would be recognized, but we all made it out alive. Saturday 
evening we had our dinner and we recognized Steve Ray and Terry 
Morris for outstanding service to our group  After dinner we retired back 
to our hospitality room and shared some more good conversation. 
Steve Ray shared a video tape he made out of pictures sent in and 
also 8mm tape that was taken In Nam. If you would like a copy please 
send Steve 15.00 plus 2.00 S&H per tape. (Steve Ray 1300 Shadow 
Ridge Dr. Huntsville, Al 35803. In between shopping and dinner we had 
our business meeting which will be covered shortly. Sunday morning 
found many checking out and returning home but a few of us stayed and 
partied on. On Monday we faced reality and headed back home. 

 
 

Business Meeting 
We started our business meeting at 4pm on Saturday. The following 
were elected to office. 
John Langley- President 
Mike Daoust - Vice President 
Secretary/Treasurer- Steve Ray 



We voted to have our 1996 reunion in San Antonio on Veterans Day. The 97 
reunion will be in Pensacola, Florida with member Mickey Reade coordinating. 
In 98 we will go to Washington DC for our reunion. 

 
 

Dues will remain at $10.00 and will be due on January 1 of each year. New 
members paying in November or December will be credited for the next 
year. 

 
 

Newsletters will be sent out on a quarterly basis. 
 
 

Complete set of the minutes of the meeting may be obtained by writing 
Steve Ray 

 
 

Those attending the meeting; 
 
 

Robert Anisko 
Dick Brown 
Jack King 
Terry Morris 
Jerry Stevens 

Denis Cook 
Mickey Reade 
John Langley 
Patrick McKinney 
Tom Payne 

Mike Daoust 
Ted Janiak 
Terry Lunsford 
Steve Ray 
Wes Smale 

 
 
 

Please send your membership application to Terry Morris W5148  E. Bush 
Rd. Pardeeville, Wi 53954.  

 
Membership Application  (Send Copy of DD214 and $10. fee) 
Name   Address 
State  Zip  Phone 
Unit in S.E. Asia 
Dates of S.E Asia Duty 
Description of Duty 
 
Looking For?     

 
 

Membership in the Vietnam Security Police Association is restricted to 
those with service in Southeast Asia during the years 1959-1975. 


